Marshall, Craig (DPS) policies From: To:

Cc:

Subject:

auDA consultation: future second-level domains for .au [SEC=OFFICIAL]

Thursday, 25 July 2019 9:33:39 AM

Attachments: image001.png

## **OFFICIAL**

## Good morning,

Following a meeting of the relevant stakeholders from the Parliamentary Budget Office and the Departments of the House of Representatives, the Senate and Parliamentary Services the <a href="www.aph.gov.au">www.aph.gov.au</a> domain would like to request that the following 2LD's be reserved for potential future use;

Parliament.au

Parl.au

Senate.au

Sen au

HouseofRepresentatives.au

Reps.au; and

PBO.au

Please let me know if there are any issues with this request or if further information is required.

Regards,

Craig

## Craig Marshall

Director, Mobile and Web Applications

Information Services Division

Parliament House | PO Box 6000 | Canberra ACT 2600

Department of Parliamentary Services



Important Notice: If you have received this email by mistake, please advise the sender and delete the message and attachments immediately. This email, including attachments, may contain confidential, sensitive, legally privileged and/or copyright information. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited.

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

Message protected by MailGuard: e-mail anti-virus, anti-spam and content filtering. http://www.mailguard.com.au/mg

Report this message as spam